
Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act Notice 

 

“Pursuant to the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (Pub. L. 113-128), section 106(b)(3), the   

 Tazewell County Board of Supervisors is ready to pursue Subsequent Designation as a participating 

Consortium partner in local Workforce Development Area One.  The Board is requesting public comment 

from businesses, labor organizations, institutions of higher education, community-based organizations, 

and the public-at-large concerning the continuing designation of the Area One Workforce Development 

Area. 

Please address your comments to:  Patricia Green, County Administrator 
          pgreen@tazewellcounty.org 
 
By Close of Business on May 15, 2017.” 

 


